
FOSTER TOWN COUNCIL
The Foster Town Council will conduct a Public Hearing regarding proposed 

Zoning Map Amendment under consideration on May 13, 2021 at 7pm upon the 
petition of Gordon Brayton on behalf of the South Foster Volunteer Fire Company 
Charitable Trust, Applicant, and the Town of Foster, owner, of Assessor’s Plat 14 
Lot 19B and Lot 19B-1. The Public Hearing will be held remotely via Zoom.us.  
The proposed Zoning Map amendment seeks to re-zone the properties, Plat 12 
Lots 19b and 19B-1, from General Business Mixed-Use zoning district (GBM) to 
the Municipal (M) district. 

A full copy of the proposed Zoning Map amendment can obtained from the 
Foster Planning Office. The proposed Zoning Map amendment may be altered or 
amended prior to the close of the public hearing without further advertising, as 
a result of further study or because of the views expressed at the public hearing. 
Any alteration or amendment must be presented for comment in the course of 
the hearing.
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